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Dear Parent(s) and Carer(s),  

This week exam season began for year 11 and 13 students.                                             

They have been brilliant, with our invigilators commenting on                                            

how hardworking and resilient they have been. We wish them                                                    

all the best for this important time in their lives, but know that they have worked hard 

and are ready for the challenge. We are very proud of them. 

Also this week, year 8 had their Medical Mavericks road show. The session was designed to introduce 

them to the world of medicine and the future careers that they may  be interested  in, or even were una-

ware of. A big thanks to the science department for organising the day and to year 8 for really getting in-

volved and making the most of the opportunity. 

Year 7 have started their university trips this week, visiting Warwick University and experiencing first-

hand what university is like. All students in year 7 will receive the opportunity this year and be given infor-

mation on university life and the pathways to achieve this. Whilst year7 may seem young, it is important 

that they experience as much as possible so they are aware of all future options. In year 10 next week we 

also have Oxford University visiting our Elite Scholars group. These experiences contribute to our careers 

education for students, that includes information on a  variety of pathways including qualifications and 

apprenticeships. Please log on to Unifrog for more information. 

 Best wishes 

Lisa Hickman—Headteacher 

Plans to celebrate cultural Diversity next week 

 



      Marvellous Medical Mavericks           

 

Building Brighter Futures  

On Wednesday this week year 8 students participated in a ‘Careers in Health’ workshop run by the 
Medical Mavericks. The aim of the workshop was to introduce students to the large variety careers 
in the NHS whilst at the same time giving them an opportunity to apply their learning from the Y8 
Biology curriculum in real life. 
After an initial introduction, students were able to get hands on trying out a range of activities 
from taking a sample of blood, to viewing muscles and growth plates using an ultrasound and try-
ing out key hole surgery. 
  
Many thanks to the Foundation Governors for the generous sponsorship of the event. 



Staff Reading Spotlight  

This weeks ‘Recommended Reads ’ : 



Year 9 tackle mental health with the                      

’Behind the Bandana ’ campaign           

Bodywise Evolved puts students                                

through their paces again  

No Barriers 

Children In Need removes Pudsey’s bandana to show not all challenges are visible (msn.com)  

 Year 9  have been focusing on National 

mental Health week in assembly  in particu-

lar finding and signposting resources to help 

and support friends and family who might 

Today saw our final session at Bodywise Evolved with Daren and his team. We looked at HOW we can 

achieve progressive overload linking our GCSE theory work to a practical environment. Our students 

added heavier weights, added more reps and sets and tried to push ourselves with lots of encourage-

ment from each other. We also had the opportunity to ask Daren some questions around diet, nutrition 

and what a training program may look like over 12weeks. The Q&A session really helps us with the next 

element of the GCSE course, all about training programs and how we can improve on baseline fitness 

tests. 

A massive thank you Daren and Bodywise Evolved for your time and expertise the students gained some 

really valuable experiences. 

  

https://www.msn.com/en-gb/health/medical/children-in-need-removes-pudsey-s-bandana-to-show-not-all-challenges-are-visible/ar-AA1bcb4I


Year 9 tackle mental health with the                      

Forthcoming events and dates for your diary  
 

  

May amd June GCSE examinations start  

Don ’t forget your entry statements and full uniform  

 

Spring Break Holiday WB 29th May  

Summer Term resumes Monday 5th June  

 

13th June—Y7 Parent Evening  

Uniform Update and reminders  

Hole in the Wall, one of our Uniform suppliers informs us that they are fully stocked with larger sized 

blazers in particular and taking orders for uniform ready for next year. 

Could we please take this opportunity to remind parents how valuable their support in  maintaining our 

standard of uniform and appearance towards the end of the school year.  We have many of our induc-

tion and transition days coming up so now more than ever it is imperative that we set a good example to 

all of our community.   

Blazers should be brought to school even  in hot weather. In particular we expect students to  present 

themselves according to our guidelines in their personal appearance, including a reminder that in partic-

ular, false lashes, nails, excessive make up and piercings other than ear studs are not permitted.  

We have been so very impressed with all our students so far this year who represent The Hinckley School 

with PRIDE, and trust that parents will support us during the final term with this too. 

Leicester Employability Day Tickets, Wed 31 May 2023 at 10:30 | 
Eventbrite  

Half Term careers event for Students and Parents  

https://www.eventbrite.co.uk/e/leicester-employability-day-tickets-594829329537
https://www.eventbrite.co.uk/e/leicester-employability-day-tickets-594829329537

